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Report from Kenya 
 

Charles Naibei, Kenya’s facilita-
tor just finished a 6 day trip vis-
iting 6 different regions of Ken-
ya. Here are a few highlights 
from that very impactful trip.  

Meeting in Kainuku Region 
 
In the Kainuk and Lokichar re-
gions graduation meetings 
were held as well the awarding 
of certificates of completion to 
over 160 pastors and church 
leaders. 

Graduation meeting in Lodwar Town 
 

Like wise in the regions of Lod-
war, Kakuma, Lokichoggio, Na-
tapal, and Kolimorok more than 
400 graduations or certificate's 

of completion were awarded. 
Charles commented that he and 
his team were supported in 
their efforts by church leaders 
in all of the regions visited. He 
asks that we continue to pray 
for him and the country of Ken-
ya. That more church leaders 
would be able to get involved 
in the Romans Project.   
 

Report from South Sudan 
 

From our coordinator in South 
Sudan Lukas Inyasio we re-
ceived a very encouraging re-
port from the region of Nimule.   

Gathering in Nimule, South Sudan 
 
30 new pastors were invited to 
witness graduations in this re-
gion. Though unrest in the area 
had caused Lukas to cut his trip 
short he remains very encour-
aged that the project has been 

so well received. He asks for 
prayer for tensions to ease in 
the areas where the project is 
so active.  

Gathering in Nimule, South Sudan 
 

Year-end Donations 
We thank you for your partici-
pation in the ministry of the Ro-
mans Project. We thrill along 
with you that the Lord is allow-
ing this ministry of simply abid-
ing in God’s Word to reach 
more and more church leaders 
throughout the continent of 
Africa and reaching into South-
east Asia.  
Your faithful financial and pray-
er support help us to continue 
this work. As we move into are-
as where translations and nec-
essary our expenses have in-
creased. If you would like to 
help us meet this specific need 
please feel free to designate 
“translations” in your donation. 
Have a blessed New Year. 


